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October 18, 2022 
 
To: Support Coordination Agencies  
 
Re:  Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) – NEW EVV Checkbox Feature 
 
In 2016, Congress passed the 21st Century Cures Act, which requires the use of Electronic Visit 
Verification (EVV) for all Medicaid-funded personal care services requiring an in-home visit.  To meet 
this requirement, HHAeXchange is responsible to report Key Performance Indicators (KPI) to the Centers 
for Medicare and Medicaid Services.  In conjunction with KPI reporting, the Division is responsible for 
auditing and compliance tracking of all services requiring EVV visit data.   
 
In order for the Division to compile the applicable data, Support Coordinators are currently expected to 
document if EVV is required in the Individual Service Plan for the following procedure codes: 
 

 
 
For your convenience, there has been a NEW iRecord Enhancement added that will allow Support 
Coordinators to check a box under the “Provider” Section of the service to indicate if EVV will be 
required.  Please see the EVV Checkbox Feature - Quick Reference Guide for additional information. 
 
If you have any additional questions, please direct them to the Division’s EVV helpdesk: 
DDDEVV@DHS.NJ.GOV. 
 
Sincerely, 
DDD EVV Team 
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